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8 December 2015 

RMS Ref: SY015/00622/03 (A11021148) 
Council Ref: SSD 7058 

David Gibson 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

EXHIBITION — STAGE 2 BLACKTOWN HOSPITAL REDEVELOPMENT 
BLACKTOWN ROAD & MARCEL CRESCENT, BLACKTOWN 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Reference is made to Departments letter dated 26 October 2015 with regard to the 
abovementioned development proposal, which was referred to Roads and Maritime Services for 
comment. 

Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submitted application and raises no objection to the above 
subject application for Stage 2 Blacktown Hospital redevelopment. 

Any inquiries can be directed to Jana Jegathesan by telephone on 8849 2313 or by email at 
development.sydney(@,rms.nsw.qov.au   

Yours sincerely 

Laura Van Putten 
A/Senior Land Use Planner 
Network and Safety Section 

Roads and Maritime Services 

27-31 Argyle Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 
PO Box 973 Parramatta NSW 2150 I www.rms.nsw.gov.au  113 22 13 


	Page 1

